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CODE OF CONDUCT FOR PARENTS AND CARERS

At Worthing RFC, we encourage parents to take an interest in their children’s participation in rugby. We take steps to ensure that we offer a safe and welcoming environment for young players – in particular, we require our staff and volunteers to comply with Codes of Conduct appropriate to their roles. We ask parents to support us in this respect by themselves complying with a Code of Conduct and encouraging their children to comply with the Code of Conduct, which we have specified for players.

This Code of Conduct summarises the minimum standards of behaviour with which parents are asked to comply.

· Rugby is a game for all – all shapes, all sizes, all levels of ability, all backgrounds and both sexes, and no form of discrimination will be condoned or allowed to go unchallenged. All parents should support our application of this principle.

· Parents should familiarise themselves with the key management and coaching personnel who will be working with their children. The group manager has a particular responsibility for the oversight of the age group environment. If parents are dissatisfied with the way their children have been treated or a child voices a complaint to his or her parent, the matter should not be allowed to fester and should be discussed with the manager without delay.

· Everyone involved in youth rugby, including parents and other spectators, has a responsibility to set a good example to young players. Foul, sexually suggestive or abusive language, in particular, will not be condoned. Support for the team in a match situation should not be over zealous and good play from both sides should be recognised and applauded.

· Players will be taught to respect and not to question the decisions of the referee. Parents must set a good example in this respect: public criticism of the referee during a match should be avoided and no form of abuse will be tolerated.

· On no occasion should a parent enter the field of play.

· The club is committed to “fair play” at all levels. Parents are asked to support us by encouraging their children to adopt an attitude of mutual respect for team-mates and opponents alike – foul play will be dealt with very firmly and offenders may be referred to the Club’s disciplinary committee.

· Young players should be encouraged to play for their own enjoyment not that of their parents or coaches.

· In common with all those involved in our youth rugby, parents are asked to familiarise themselves with, and support the enforcement of, the Club’s Child Protection Policy. Any concerns which a parent may have in this respect must be raised at once with the Club’s Child Protection Officer who will undertake such enquiries and take such actions as may be appropriate in the circumstances.
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